
 
Knightline 5.4.20 

News and Announcements  
 

● PCHS is the BEST Private School! ​In ​Coastal Virginia Magazine​ Reader’s Choice 
contest,  Peninsula Catholic got the GOLD.  We were voted the “Best Private School” in 
the Overall Gold Category. This means that PC received the highest number of votes in 
this category--beating out all private schools on both the southside and the peninsula. 
We are honored to receive this designation. Thank you for voting to make this happen! 

● Teacher Appreciation Day. ​Tomorrow we will have an early post on Facebook for 
Teacher Appreciation Day!  Please show our teachers some love by posting a message 
to a particular teacher or to all the teachers!  

● Do you know a rising 8th-12th grader? ​Tell them about PC! If your friend from a 
non-feeder school (feeder schools are OLMC, SMSS, PCRS) enrolls, you’ll receive a 
$1,000 tuition credit! Contact ​Alyson LeMaster​, Director of Enrollment for more 
information. 

● "Knights Fitness Challenge” 
All knights can still join our Knights Fitness Challenge! 
 
You can track your steps on your phone, watch or an app of your choice. Count your 
steps daily and record your total steps for the week on This Spreadsheet!  (Be sure you 
record it on the correct tab at the bottom.) We will complete the challenge on Friday, May 
22nd! 
 
500 steps = 1/4 mile 
1000 steps = 1/2 mile 
1500 steps a day = 3/4 mile 
2000 steps a day = 1 mile  (Minimum steps per day for points) 
10,000 steps a day = 5 miles 
 
Happy Walking! 
 

 
Home and School 
 

● Book Sale Committee 
Volunteers are needed to form a team to spearhead our annual HSA Book Sale. Jackie 
Yau, the current Book Sale coordinator, is available to answer any inquiries about this 
new team that will lead us forward when the time comes. During the next few months, 
Jackie could meet periodically, via digital conferences (I.E. Zoom, Facetime or Skype 
programs that work for all parties) OR via phone conversations, to slowly discuss and 
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prepare this team to run the Book sale with many helpful hands in the end. In the wake 
of this pandemic, clearly, some hands-on details will be limited until we are able to be 
with each other, in person, once again. Please reach out to ​Jackie Yau​ ​if you are 
interested in being part of the Book sale Committee. 
Please note: ​The Book sale is the HSA's ​ONLY​ fundraiser and the money raised from 
the Book Sale goes towards​ ALL​ the years events and activities that the HSA sponsors 
for the students, teachers, staff, faculty, and parents. We could not do this without the 
help of our fantastic families coming together, working side by side​. 

● New Treasurer 
Since the New Treasurer position was not filled prior to this pandemic, the Board will 
continue to follow through with interested individuals. Once an inquiry and acceptance is 
made, a Board vote will take place and a final approval will be made by the Principal for 
a new Treasurer. Please contact ​Gena Petersen​ ​with any inquiries.  
Please note:​ A new Treasurer — in training — will be able to discuss with ​Jackie Yau​, 
our current Treasurer, via phone conversations and/or digital communications, all the ins 
and outs of what the Treasurer's position entails. 
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